
 
 
Hello Lowell Families and Community, 
 
A big shout out to our sixth-grade class for their hard work with the Holiday Pet Food Drive. 
They wrapped up the event last Friday and the second grade is the winner with 75 pounds of 
food and supplies collected. All together they collected a total of 275 pounds of food and 
supplies for Green Hill and pets in need!  
 
As this year comes to a close, we are so thankful for our staff, students, families and 
community. We wish you all the happiest holidays and a fantastic new year! 
 
So that our staff can enjoy the holidays with their families, the Lundy and Lowell Jr/Sr High 
offices will be closed until January 7, 2025.  
 
Junior High (7-8) Boys Basketball will have their first practice on Tuesday, January 7, 2025, at 
4:30pm in the high school Cafetorium with a parent meeting to follow. Make sure your 
athlete has a current physical and is registered on ParentVue. A link can be found 
at lowell.k12.or.us/athletics. 
  
Holidays can be a challenge. If you or someone you know needs help with food this season, 
here is the link to find emergency food boxes and pantries around Lane County. Food Boxes 
in Lane County. 
 
Resources for mental and behavioral health are available to those in need. This time of year 
can create unexpected stress. Please reach out for help if you or someone you know is in 
need.  
 
Looking for free and low-cost activities for your children and families? Check out this 
Facebook page. 
 
Winter break begins December 23, with students returning January 7, 2025. 
 
Merry Christmas, Happy Hannukah, Happy Kwanzaa, and Happy New Year! 
 
Stay safe, healthy, and kind! 

http://lowell.k12.or.us/athletics
http://www.livehealthylane.org/uploads/6/9/3/5/69353783/fflc_pantry_directory.pdf
http://www.livehealthylane.org/uploads/6/9/3/5/69353783/fflc_pantry_directory.pdf
https://www.facebook.com/groups/2070968886460303/

